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15th January 2021
Dear Parent/Carer

Firstly, I hope this letter finds you all safe and well. I would like to thank you for your support and kind words during this ongoing pandemic.
As part of our daily risk assessments in readiness for reopening on Tuesday 19th January, I would like to share some important information to allow you to make an informed decision on sending your child back to school. 
I am aware that some parents and carers may be assuming that contact levels are low with the restrictions and lockdown. However, currently numbers onsite are high with school having 72% of pupils attending and nursery running with 58%. This means that there are approximately 130 people in school across the day, which can vary depending on therapists and other essential specialist timetables. We have planned for these numbers, taking all precautions necessary to reduce possible transmission and have taken advice from PHE and the Infection Control Team.

I have also attached a letter from Matt Ashton, Director of Public Health and Steve Reddy, Director of Children and Young People’s Service issued this week, that also gives some important information with regards to the local picture of the COVID-19 situation. 
As ever, we are ready and willing to accept all pupils, whose parents and carers wish their child to return to school and will continue to risk assess and monitor the situation to keep all those onsite as safe as possible in these changing times. However, we do understand should you decide that at present you wish to keep your child at home. Please be assured that should you decide that this is the best option for your child, we and your local authority will be fully supportive of your decision. 
If you could please email me directly (vicki.dwyer@rsblind.co.uk ) by 12noon on Monday 18th January on whether you wish your child to return to school or not and we will be able to organise our classes accordingly. There will be no change to the times, with school running from Monday to Thursday full time and Friday for pupils of critical workers and residential pupils only. 
Thank you again for your support and understanding and stay safe.

Kind regards,
Vicki Dwyer

Acting Head of School
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